
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bacchus Marsh Golf Club      
 

Links Road         
Bacchus Marsh Victoria 3340     
 

Email proshop.bmgc@gmail.com 

Golf Shop (03)5367 1410 

Newsletter Email secretary.bmgc@gmail.com 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Dear Members, 
Upcoming Events 
 

 



 

 

Anniversary Celebration 
 
 
This year we celebrate 50 years of the course at the Links Road location. 
 
To mark the occasion, we are planning a day of celebration starting with some golf followed by a short function 
where we will be inviting past members and committee members to join us. 
 
We are currently putting together some memorabilia to mark the occasion and we will have more information 
next month in regard to it. 
 
Watch this space. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Greens Committee Report August 2024 
 
We have been blessed with some reasonable winter weather lately but there has been little growth. The greens 
continue to maintain their quality and they have kept their speed. Michael and his team are doing their best to 
maintain the course as well as fix the irrigation system.  
You may have noticed the work done on the area behind the 13th green that services the 14th 15th and 16th 
holes. New micro tubing has been put in place which will allow a better flow to all sprinklers in that area. There 
are still some spots that will be worked on during August. 
 
Be aware that at times Michael may be using poison on the course and we all should be mindful that we wash 
our hands as a precaution. The toilet on the 6th has now been repaired but there is some small parts to be 
repaired. 
 
Many of our members help out to keep the course up to speed. Everyone is welcome to help but it is always 
recommended that Michael Emery is contacted before any work is commenced. He may have plans for the 
course that volunteer work may impact. That being said on the 22nd July we had Kevin, Ian, Laurie, Rob, Greg, 
Steve and Mick attacked some unwanted plants on the 16th hole. It has opened the hole and made it visually 
more appealing. Next month more work will continue behind the ladies tee on the 16th. 
 
The dates for the working bees until the end of the year are: 
6th August 
10th September 
8th October, greens coring - weather permitting 
12th November 
10th December, BBQ breakup 
 
Everyone is welcome to any of these days and remember that any amount of time will help. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

Sponsor of the Month 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION! 
 

Dear Club/Member, 
 
 

 
 
 

*A reminder to all members to check the notice board outside the Golf shop for updates on local 
rules before you go on the course to play. 
 
 
 

 

a) Players need to check in no later than 15 mins before their hit off time. Failure to do so 
may result in the player losing their tee time 
 
b) Please have the courtesy to ring the pro shop and let them know if you are not going to play. 
 
It is unacceptable to just let a friend know. The pro shop staff need to know, and it is the 
players responsibility to let them know. 
 
Regards 
Match Committee 
 

 

 
 

 

GOLF CLUB COMMITTEE 
 
President   Tom Svaljek    president.bmgc@gmail.com 
 
Treasurer  Graeme Sheers  treasurer.bmgc@gmail.com 
 
Secretary  Darran Fowlie  secretary.bmgc@gmail.com 
 
Captain  Roger Suter 
 
Greens  Michael McGonegal   
 
Ladies Captain Gail McInnes
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Sponsors 
 


